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Askin, Tim

From: Renata & Dale Bunger <bungerfamily@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 8, 2021 1:09 PM
To: Askin, Tim
Subject: 2045 N. 2nd Street Milwaukee 

Hi Tim, 
 
We would like to request an extension of our application approved at the July 2019 HPC meeting. We would also like to request 
the COA for the demolition component of the project. 
 
Thank you  
Dale and Renata Bunger 


